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January 18, 1996

Mr. “William M. Flovd

Program Manager

New Mexico Environmental Improvement Division
Commumity Services Bureau

1190 St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87503

Dear Mr. Floyd:
According to our records, no devices were distributed to General Licensees under our

NRC General License #34-00639-03G and/or Kentucky General License #201-491-95 in
the State of New Mexico during the months of October, November and December, 1995.

Sincerely,

THE OHMART CORPORATION
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Nuclear Services
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